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Conference conclusions  

Philippe Grandjean* on behalf of the International Scientific Committee, International  
Conference on Fetal Programming and Developmental Toxicity (Tórshavn, Faroe Islands)  

The scientific committee has drafted a proposed consensus statement distributed at the  
opening of the conference. Written comments handed to Marian Perez or the registration  
desk no later than noon, Wednesday 23 May are taken into account in the final version  
presented at the closing of the conference. Any further editorial adjustment will be handled  
by the scientific committee before inclusion in the conference proceedings.  
 


